

ORGANISATION EUROPÉENNE POUR LA RECHERCHE NUCLÉAIRE EUROPEAN ORGANIZATION FOR NUCLEAR RESEARCH

Adresse postale / Mailing address:

Professor Michel Spiro President of Council **CERN**

CH - 1211 GENEVA 23, Switzerland

Telephone:

Direct:

(+41 22) 767 0745

Mobile: (+33 (0)6) 74 09 54 25

Secretary: (+41 22) 767 2834

Ref: CERN/CS/10855

Geneva, 17 December 2012

Professor Krzysztof REDLICH

Institute of Theoretical Physics

University of Wroclaw

PL - 50204 WROCLAW

Plac Maxa Borna 9

Dear Professor Redlich,

I am pleased to inform you that the Council, at its Hundred-and-sixty-fifth Session on 13 December 2012, acting on the unanimous recommendation of the Scientific Policy Committee, decided to appoint you as a member of this Committee for a three-year term of office from 1st January 2013.

While offering you my heartfelt congratulations on your appointment, I would be grateful to receive confirmation of your acceptance.

Yours faithfully,

MSD

Michel Spiro

President of the CERN Council

cc.: Prof. F. Zwirner, Chairman of the Scientific Policy Committee Council Secretariat